T/NMSQT

GRADE 10

Tenth graders are required by the District to take

the PSAT/NMSQT.

Test Date: Wednesday, October 16" at 7:40 a.m. There are no makeup
dates.

All tenth grade students are automatically registered to take the test. No
payment is required.

A “PSAT/NMSQT Official Student Guide/Practice Test”
will be distributed to you by your personalization teacher.
Please take the time to review the practice test.

There are two “math” sections on the test.

* One section does NOT allow calculators.

* The other section does allow use of a calculator. All scientific
calculators can be used on this section;
some graphing calculators are permitted. See Page 31 of the Student
Guide for a list of approved graphing calculators.

« YOU are responsible for bringing an “approved” calculator to testing.

PLEASE
POST!!!!




